
ABBALÉ TELAVIVIAN KITCHEN DINING GUIDELINES

We at Abbalé Telavivian Kitchen kindly ask you to understand that these policies
are made due to the intimate space of our restaurant and in order to provide

everyone with the best culinary experience possible.

RESERVATIONS RELEVANT INFORMATION

•	 We have a 15 minute grace period after the original reservation time. If you arrive after the grace period, 
we will do our best to accommodate the party, depending on availability.

•	 We kindly ask for the complete party to be at the restaurant in order to be seated. 
•	 We have properly listed below the time limit for parties from 2 to 5+. Out of consideration for other guests 

who are waiting, we may ask for your table if the reservation time has passed. We typically never make this 
request before you fulfill your time limit or finish your dining experience.

Reservations time limit:
- 2 to 5 guests: 90 minutes                                
- 5-6 guests: 105 minutes
- 7+ guests: 120 minutes

Notice that the reservation time starts running from the original reservation time and not at the time 
of arrival or when the party is seated.

ATTIRE STANDARDS

•	 We allow casual attire for Lunch Service, however we don’t allow swimsuits, tank tops, shirtless or shoeless.
•	 We require proper attire for Dinner Service with no exceptions. Guest attire can affect the experience 

of others. We consider hats, tank tops, flip flops, bathing suits and team athletic attire too casual for our 
restaurant. 

DINING GUIDELINES

•	 We are a cashless establishment. We gladly accept Credit Card payments.
•	 Due to our intimate space and limited seating, we limit the number of large groups. The majority of our 

tables can accommodate only up to 6 people. We have specific policies about larger parties in terms of 
time, space, and minimum consumption. For more information, please email us at info@abbatlv.com

•	 We welcome families. Due to the high traffic and reduce space, we ask parents to keep children at the 
table to prevent any accidents. We do not offer child seating, nor do we allow strollers in the dining room 
due to the limited space we have and in order to don’t disrupt other guests’ dining experience.

•	 Our restaurant is pet-friendly. We welcome every pet, properly identified service pets and emotional 
support pets, but we ask owners to keep them off the furniture and keep them away from the walking 
paths to avoid accidents that could put them or other people at risk. We reserve the right to ask a pet 
owner to leave the premises if a pet is being too loud or aggressive to the staff or other customers.

•	 While we consider special requests, modifications are not always possible as they can impact the focus of 
the kitchen and the integrity of many dishes.

•	 Please notify us of any allergies. We will do our best to accommodate but notice that due to the nature of 
our kitchen and its size, we can’t avoid certain levels of cross-contamination.


